
 

 

 
 

 
Bromley Farm Hub Activity Survey Aug 2024 
 
Why did we ask for your feedback? During the successful Big Picnic event in the 
summer customers in the Bromley Farm neighbourhood put forward a range of activities they 
would like to see held at the Hub. 
 
Following this we gave customers the opportunity to vote for their top 3 choices via a quick survey 
shared by text message, on the Bromley Farm Hub Facebook page and the newsletter. 
 
What did you say & what changes will we make using your feedback? 
 
What you said Actions we will take Target 

Date 
4 of you said you  
would like to  
volunteer at the hub 

The Bromley Farm residents’ group will invite you to 
the Bromley Farm Wellbeing Hub and make you 
aware of any volunteering opportunities 
 

Nov 2024 

50% of you wanted 
cooking classes  
& help with  
cooking on a budget 

The current cooking provision at the hub ends on the 
17th October. We are working with a local partner to start 
a new cooking course in January and will contact 
everyone who expressed an interested & promote on 
social media 

Jan 2024 

41% of you  
wanted a youth  
club for younger  
children after school 

Youth club activities are already taking place at the            
Bromley Farm Community Centre.  
We encourage residents to contact the centre directly                     
for further details 

36% of you  
want a lunch  
club for older  
people on the  
estate 

This provision already takes place every Tuesday.   
Older residents are welcome to attend the Luncheon 
club from 1pm at the Bromley Farm Wellbeing Hub. 
We will promote on social media to help raise  
awareness and post leaflets 

Jan 2024 

 
 
For more information on this visit our website www.plusdane.co.uk  


